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  November 20, 2004 

 

                                URGENT.  URGENT. URGENT 

 

THIS IS YOUR LAST CHANCE TO STOP THE COLLINS-LIEBERMAN BILL 

THAT PERMITS TERRORISTS TO FREELY ENTER THE USA AND OBTAIN 

DRIVERS’ LICENSES 

 

Senators Lieberman and Collins refuse to compromise in any meaningful way.  Their bill 

will let terrorists to be able to freely cross into the US and get drivers’ licenses just as 

Mohammed Atta did. 

 

Their version of a 9/11 “Implementation Act,” which has NO BORDER OR I.D. 

SECURITY MEASURES will be passed unless we stop it NOW. 

 

Congressmen Duncan Hunter and James Sensenbrenner, two men who are truly 

American heroes have tried to get Lieberman and Collins to compromise.      Since 

Lieberman and Collins will not compromise, our only chance to prevent their fraudulent 

bill from being passed is for family members to call their US Congressman and demand 

that they vote AGAINST the bill reported out of the House-Senate conference. 

 

The official position of the family members of 9/11 Families for a Secure America is that 

any member of Congress who supports the Collins-Lieberman bill that emerged from the 

Conference Committee, supports the free travel of terrorists into the US and their ability 

to obtain US drivers’ licenses. 

 

If your member of the US House is a Republican please call IMMEDIATELY and ask 

him or her to sign the petition to attend the meeting of the entire Republican membership 

of the US House.  That meeting is scheduled for today. 

 

REMEMBER, A MEMBER OF CONGRESS WHO SUPPORTS THE COLLINS-

LIEBERMAN BILL IS VOTING TO ALLOW TERRORISTS TO ENTER THE  

COUNTRY FREELY AND GET AMERICAN DRIVERS’ LICENSES./ 

WE WILL HOLD THOSE MEMBERS ACCOUNTABLE 
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